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What the USPTO has been doing of the last year is an attempt to save the patent process and 
protect the inventors who discover and then attempt to find the funds to get the innovation into 
production. When IPRs can cancel after the fact it doesn't allow for funding. The large Tech 
companies simple take what they want and then simply say sue me. Few inventors have the 
resources to even attempt to defend their patents so the continued infringement goes unrestricted. 
I strongly support the guideline which are attempting to change a very bad current situation. john 
p mcgrain 
 


